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From: Sue Gunderson Sue.Gunderson@K12.ND.US
Subject: Dissolution of Stanley-Powers Lake co-op
Date: May 19, 2016 at 5:02 PM
To: matt.fetsch@ndhsaa.org, brian.bubach@ndhsaa.org

Good afternoon!

This email is to serve as the official notification of the dissolution of the Stanley-Powers Lake
football co-op effective for 2017 season. It was approved by the Powers Lake School Board at the
April 15 meeting.

Thank youl!

Sue Gunderson

K-5 Principal
Superintendent
Powers Lake School
701-464-5432




